
 

 

 
Date: 03rd February 2025  

Circular No. 447 
 
ALL ASC MEMBER FEDERATIONS/ASSOCIATIONS       
 
 
SUB:  13TH ASIAN YOUTH TRAINING CAMP – AIR PISTOL, SKEET & TRAP 

21 – 28 JUNE 2025, ALMATY - KAZAKHSTAN 

 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
The Asian Shooting Confederation (ASC) would like to inform its member 

federations that the 13th Asian Youth Training Camp will be held simultaneously in 

three disciplines Air Pistol, Skeet and Trap from 21 Jun 2025 to 28 Jun 2025 in 

Almaty, Kazakhstan, as per the following conditions and general requirements: 

 
1. The hotel accommodation, local transportation, meals and ammunition 

expenses for one shooter from each member federation will be covered by 

the Kazakhstan Sports Shooting Federation. 

2. Participants will be responsible for the cost and booking of their own air 

tickets. 

3. The total number of participants will be limited to 60 only (Air Pistol = 20, Skeet 

= 20, Trap = 20) on a first come first served basis, and registration will be 

closed upon reaching this number. 

4. Any additional athletes may be accommodated, provided they cover all their 

expenses. 

5. National coaches may accompany their athletes at their own expense. 

 
The Asian Youth Training Camps will include the following: 

6. Firearm safety workshop for shooters. 

7. Practical training, theoretical and technical courses for shooters. 

8. Doping workshop, physical training, psychology and sports nutrition courses 

for shooters. 

  



 

 
 
 
 

We ask all Asian federations to nominate qualified youth/junior shooters meeting 

the following conditions: 

1. Shooters under the age of 21. 

2. Have sufficient experience in shooting and preferably hold a valid ISSF ID. 

3. Have participated in a few local competitions. 

4. Carry a personal Firearm. 
 

Please forward us the attached Registration Form and passport copies (valid for 

more than six months at the time of entry to Kazakhstan) of the participants, 

duly signed and stamped by the member federation to the email address 

asc@asia-shooting.org by no  later than 01st April 2025. 

 

Lastly, Visa Support Form and Travel Form must be filled-in and returned to the 

ASC Headquarters’ email address asc@asia-shooting.org by the set deadlines. 
 

 
Thank you and best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 
Secretary General 
Asian Shooting Confederation 
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